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Lawrence Township recently honored Bristol Myers Squibb (BMS)
with a ceremony celebrating the pharmaceutical company's 50-year
community presence. Mayor Patricia Hendricks Farmer presented a
proclamation to Executive Vice President Cari Gallman, recognizing
BMS's contributions to the township.
With its Global Corporate Headquarters and a second campus
employing about 5,000 people locally, BMS has maintained a strong
presence since the 1970s. Mayor Farmer, who once worked at the
company during college, highlighted BMS's consistent partnership in
community development.
In 2024, BMS provided over $100,000 in grants funding STEM
education and emergency equipment for local first responders. The
company operates in more than 65 countries while keeping
employees focused on their mission with the question: "Who are you
working for?"—reminding them their work benefits real patients,
including friends and family affected by serious illness.



Officer
Spotlight

On April 11th, the Lawrence High
School held a walk out for Officer
Steve Austin as he prepares to
temporarily leave his role as a School
Resource Officer and enter
deployment.
Steve Austin is an integral part, not
only of the Lawrence Township
Police Department, but the Lawrence
Township community as a whole. We
are proud to have someone like
Steve representing our community
as he makes this commitment to
protecting our country.
Steve, we thank you for your service,
wish you nothing but the best on
your mission and for a safe return!

 ATTENTION LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP
DOG OWNERS 

We've seen a concerning increase in
dog bite incidents and off-leash

violations in our community parks.

REMINDER: Township Ordinance 89-3
requires ALL dogs to be on a leash

(maximum 6 feet) in ALL public spaces
unless in designated dog runs.

This means:

No off-leash dogs in regular township
parks

Leashes required on all public
property

No exceptions for "well-trained" dogs
The leash requirement protects

everyone - other residents, children,
pets, and your own dog.

Let's keep Lawrence Township safe and
enjoyable for everyone! 





Lawrence Township Animal Control - Spring Wildlife Update
 Spring wildlife nesting season is here! If you see wildlife during daylight hours, don't
worry - they're likely just finding food for their young ones. Only call Animal Control

if animals appear:
Too young to be on their own

Injured or sick
Showing aggressive behavior

Remember:
Never feed backyard wildlife

Use sturdy trash cans with secure lids
Don't leave pet food outside

 IMPORTANT: Trapping and relocating wildlife in NJ is illegal during this period (as of
March 15, 2025). Bat exclusions are only permitted April 1-30 and August 1-October

15.
Need help with wildlife concerns? Contact us:

 (609) 844-7092 (M-F, 8:30-4:30)
 Non-emergency Police: (609) 896-0225

 Mercer County Wildlife Center: (609) 303-0552
Our goal: Helping you understand wildlife habits and solving unwanted encounters

before they happen!
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